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The Dream Center on Pine Ridge Circle of Love Children’s Shelter 
 

VOICE IN THE WILDERNESS 
   
Spending time in the streets 

with the children is so 
important, going where they 
are letting them know they 
are not forgotten and they 
are loved. We appreciate 

your continued prayers and 
gifts to allow this ministry 

to go where they are! 

World Vision has continued 
its partnership with Wings 
As Eagles Ministries. This 
month we continued to be 

busy, busy on the Wind 
River Reservation, Rosebud 

Reservation and Wind 
River Reservation providing 

relief shipments to the 
native families and the 

homeless. 

Hopefully October will bring a little cooler 
temps! September was still so hot with 
over 90 degrees and lots of smoke from 

the western fires. Most of the summer we 
have been in a Red Alert for extremely 

dry conditions which effects the area in 
which the Dream Center is located. The 

wind is high which creates a scary 
situation… NO FEAR!! says the 

Lord!!Would you pray for the Dream 
Center and the ministry as you pray for 

the native children and families for 
protection and safety from the elements 

we face. 
    

    Feeding the children        SMILES AND WORSHIP GO TOGETHER!  
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CAFETERIA UPDATE:  We have rescheduled ground breaking for 2022. We have 
encountered a huge change in lumber and metal building costs. Fundraising is on- going to 
see this vital need completed! We continue to seek skilled laborers willing to serve.  We will 
keep our eyes on Jesus and continue to seek the funding for Phase 2, as we hope the prices 
will decrease for Phase 1, the foundation and the metal building. Costs have skyrocketed for 
building materials! (Increased by $9,342.00, on the same metal building kit). To those who 
have given for this inside feeding program, we are grateful and thank  you so much!       

 

 

Christmas is coming! Last month we 
sent the new flyer for the Christmas 
Dream Boxes. We are so thankful to 
have the opportunity to have an 
event on the Wind River Reservation 
this year as well. So…lots of gifts are 
needed. Last year we had a drive-by 
only on the Pine Ridge Reservation, 
this year we are going bigger! 

We hope you all will join us in 
giving gifts to as many Lakota 
and Northern Arapaho child we 
can reach!!  

 

You may your 
gift in bulk and we will wrap the gift 
for you. If you would like to send a 
box of toys of many items or larger 
items we will be happy to receive it!  

Please visit our website at 
www.waeministries and you can print 
the flyer from the Get Involved drop 
down menu. We appreciate you and 
hope to have a big Christmas this 
year! Thank you! 


